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The Trundle Pastoral & Agricultural Society regrettably announces the cancellation of the 2021 
annual Show that was to be held on 17 & 18 August.  
 
The committee wishes to advise that the motion was unanimously passed at the July Steward’s and 
General meeting to cancel the 2021 Trundle Show. This difficult decision was based on the unacceptable 
degree of risk to the community currently posed by the COVID19 pandemic, the new Delta variant, and 
its growing presence in our local region. 
 
Since the 2020 show’s cancellation the committee had high hopes for an action-packed show, but it has 
become increasingly apparent in recent days that without a crystal ball there is no guarantee that the 
Show would be able to proceed in the first instance and certainly no way of knowing the conditions and 
limitations that may yet be imposed. 
 
 It is hoped that cancellation at this stage, while far from the ideal, will give exhibitors, competitors, 
traders, Showmen’s Guild members and the general public the opportunity to consider alternative 
arrangements and to reduce the financial risk. We are sorry to them and to local businesses and 
suppliers, and to our wonderful sponsors and supporters.  
 
The committee is looking forward to planning the Stationary Engines Day to be held on the 26 March 
2022. 
 
Thank you to everyone for your support and understanding during this time of such uncertainty. With 
your continued support 2022 will be an event that Trundle will embrace.  
Most importantly stay safe and care for each other and our wonderful community. 
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